
Bridport Planning Commission Meeting 

Date:  April 13, 2021 
Location: Bridport Community Hall 
Attendance:  Adam Broughton, Ed Payne, Andrew Manning, Pierre Bordeleau, Sharron Macklin, 
Steve De Carlo (Zoning Administrator). 
 
General Public: Paul Wagner 
 
Chairman, Adam Broughton called the meeting to order at 7:00p.m. 
 
Old Business:  Approved minutes of February 11, 2021 meeting. Reviewed letter written by the 
Chairman of the Board to Vermont Fish and Wildlife promoting Bridport’s plan and stewardship 
ideas for the State of Vermont’s new acquisition of lands in the Lemon Fair District, and former 
Deering Farm parcels. 
 
New Business: Welcomed Sharron Macklin as our newest member to the board. Reviewed 
maps for a future lot line adjustment on Snake Mountain Road. Board will seek more 
clarification and representation before any approval can be made at the May 11th meeting, 
which will be held at the Community Hall at 7:00 p.m. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:05 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Adam Broughton, acting Secretary 


